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Paul Bartlett
STREPTOHEDRON



Streptohedron’s
The Paul Bartlett way

The December meeting demonstration was given by Paul Bartlett on a different
way to do segmenting.   Most have never heard of this, so if you want to learn
more after seeing Paul’s demonstration you will have to do some research out on
the internet.  The information is there.   Looking on YouTube I have found 5
video’s explaining the process.
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It’s that time of year again and the club
Treasurer will be collecting dues for the
2019 calendar year.
Dues help to pay our Cultural Center Room
rent, repair equipment, purchase new
equipment and provide quality demonstra-
tions on a professional level to club mem-
bers.
Please try to take care of this by the first of
the year….THANKS

Wood Art Show

Reminder that the 2019 Woodart Show in Punta
Gorda is right around the corner.  Get your
pieces ready for entry in the two day show on
January 11 and 12.    Check out the web site for
applications and further information.   Call Jim
Ellsworth with questions.

Web Site:
https://flwoodartexpo.com

2019 Dues

Holiday Dinner

When:  Saturday January 5th
6:00 pm

Cultural Center
$25.00 per person
Email was sent to all members



Bob Summers Dave Brethauer

Dave Watson Doug Brown



Gary Sutton Paul Bartlett

Ray Fenton Ted Beebe
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Contact Us

President:

Bob Summers:  941-460-9627

Vice President:

Bob Moran:  941-575-8648

Past President:

Jim Ellsworth:   941-505-1016

Treasurer:

Cheri Bauer:  941-743-5140

Secretary:

Bob Roehrig:  941-888-5142

Webmaster:

Cheri Bauer:  941-743-5140

Newsletter Editor:

Bob Roerhig:  941-888-5142

Librarian:

Mark Yates:  941-423-0444

Photo’s
Photographs for this
months “Chips &
Bits”were provided by Bob
Roehrig.  If you have digi-
tal photo’s that you would
like to have considered for
use in the newsletter,
please send them along
with any articles to the edi-
tor at:

rjroehrig@gmail.com

Chapter Information

Peace River Woodturners Inc. (PRW) is an organization formed for
individuals interested in woodturning and was formed on Oct 1,
2007. The primary purposes of the PRW are consistent with the
fundamental purposes of the American Association of Woodturn-
ers: To provide information, education and an organization for
those interested in turning wood.

The PRW web site can be found at:
www.peaceriverwoodturners.org

AAW site can be found at:
www.woodturner.org

Membership

Yearly chapter dues are $50 per individual or $60 a family.
Membership is for the calendar year. These dues help the
club provide tools for our monthly demonstrations, bring in
outside demonstrators, pay room rent, have a yearly picnic
and other club related activities.
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Our Meetings are on the first Thursday of the month starting
at 6:30 pm and ending by 9:00 pm. We meet at the Charlotte
 County Cultural Center located in Port Charlotte, Fl

Our next meeting is:
                           Thursday January 3, 2019

Meeting Location

Upcoming Events Library

PRW meeting: January 3, 2019

Demonstration:   Ted Beebe

The Library is available for all current
club members.  The club library contains
Books, magazines, and DVD’s available
to check out..   A list of materials is avail-
able on the PRW website:
www.peaceriverwoodturners.org
Please help us maintain the library by
returning checked out items promptly.
The library is maintained by Cheri Bauer.
New material can be ordered by request.


